
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/carer 
 
To help with childcare over the summer holidays, Brooke Primary Academy are 
looking to run a holiday club for 5 weeks of the 6 week break. The club is open to 
children all age groups  who attend Marshland or Brooke Primary Academy. The club 
is designed to offer holiday childcare to working parents and therefore is not a free 
club. 
 
The Holiday Club is open from 8am until 6pm Monday to Friday.  Bookings can be 
taken for either mornings, afternoons or whole days.  Breakfast,lunch and a light tea 
are provided and there are lots of engaging activities for the children to take part in. 
 
If you would be interested in your child attending this club during the holidays, 
please email the school office a ml-admin@vennacademy. A member of the office 
staff  will then call back with more information. Please note to ensure this club can 
go ahead, all enquiries need to be sent to the above email address no later than 9am 
on the 19th June 2020. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Tomlinson 
Head of School 
Marshland Primary Academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


